Public Hearing, City of Cheviot, July 18, 2017

The public hearing was opened at 7:00PM by Mayor Sam Keller. The purpose of the hearing was to

obtain public comment about the 2018 Tax Budget, an ordinance for which is being voted on by council
at the meeting immediately following this hearing.

Present at the hearing were three residents, along with City Auditor Theresa Klein, Assistant Auditor
Patty Henry, and the majority of Council.

Mayor Keller asked for public comment. There was none, and the hearing was closed at 7:05.

Respectfully submitted

enmann Clerk of Council




